NORTH AVONDALE NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION

Law & Safety: February 2021
Description

illar Damage — E. Mitchell Ave and Red Bud Ave

?

The Greater Cincinnati Water Works (GCWW) has been‘replacing water lines on Avon Fields Ln,
Betula Ave, Red Bud Ave moving onto Rase Hill'Ave and Beechwood Ave. On Thursday, January 21,
a cement truck damaged the planter bringing it to the ground. Ford Development Corp. has taken full
responsibility. The restoration team came out, January 29t and took it to their warehouse. It will be re-
installed after the winter is over.

Carolyn Gillman, Chair
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